
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 20, 2022 

 

Bert Moklebust, P.E. 

Bureau of Engineering 

201 N Figueroa St, Room 290 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 

Dear Mr. Moklebust: 

 

I am writing with respect to the proposed street name change of Linnet Street in Tarzana from 

Yolanda Avenue to Crebs Avenue to what will become “Bill Lambert Way” to honor local 

resident and founder of United Teachers of Los Angeles’ legacy and impact on the students and 

teachers of Los Angeles. Mr. Lambert created innovative programs for students from differing 

backgrounds to help them work together for the betterment of all Angelenos. I am requesting that 

BOE immediately begin the process to rename this stretch.  

 

There are no residential homeowners who have to change their address yet all adjacent to the 

location have been notified about the proposed name change. My office would like to proceed 

with the process as we continue to engage with the businesses and the community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
BOB BLUMENFIELD, 

Councilmember, District 3 


